
 

 

Christ The King Catholic Elementary School         
3420 Garthwood Road, Mississauga ON, L5L 5A3                                

T: (905) 569-0220  F: (905) 569-2797 

 May 30th, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce that Play Day will take place on the morning of 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025 for all students from Grades 1 to 8! This year, we are 

embracing a Canadian-themed day, where students will engage in a variety of fun-filled 

themed stations celebrating Canada’s rich culture, history, and sports. 

To ensure your child enjoys the activities safely and comfortably, please 

make sure they bring a refillable water bottle and are dressed appropriately for 

outdoor action. 

We recommend: 

· A sun hat and sunglasses for protection from the sun 

· Running shoes for active participation 

· Sunscreen to prevent sunburn 

· Comfortable clothing, preferably something red and white or featuring Canadian 

sports teams to showcase Canadian spirit 

In the event of rain, Play Day will be canceled for this school year. 

A special thanks to School Council for providing Canadian flags and Canadian-

inspired supplies to make this day even more festive! 

We look forward to a wonderful day celebrating Canada with our students. Thank 

you for your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christ the King CES Staff 


